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The American Association of Geographers (AAG) 

condemns the killing of Samuel Paty, a geography and 

history teacher outside of Paris, France on Friday, October 

16, 2020. Violence has no place in teaching environments. 

Teachers and scholars must be able to do their jobs without 

concern for their safety. 


